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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Parent Governor Vacancies 

 

A Parent Governor vacancy has arisen and we need your help.  

 

Being a governor at Walpole Cross Keys Primary is a very rewarding role.  Governors make a real difference in 

helping the school ensure the best education and resources for your children.  

 

I would be grateful if you would please consider this request and apply if you feel you can give your time to the 

school.  We estimate that that the annual commitment from a governor is about 40 – 60 hours per year over a 

4-year term in office.  

 

If you are interested in applying, but feel that you would like to know more about the role of a parent governor, 

or how the governing body works, including what specific skills and commitments are required, then please 

email me at chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk so that we can arrange a suitable time to meet in person or 

by phone.  We can then discuss the role in more details.  

 

If you wish to apply, then please complete the formal application form attached to this email.  This document 

also includes more information that you may find useful.  

 

Closing date for nominations is Friday 9th February at 5:00pm.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr Ricki Wenn 

Chair of Governors 
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